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Dear P1 and Parents,
I am writing to let you know that I am now back to work.  I would firstly like to say how much I have missed every single one of you and I have thought about you all so much.  I hope you and your families are all well.  I would also like to say thank you to Miss O’Kane.  While I was off Miss O’Kane just loved teaching you and I know that she misses all of you too.  I am so grateful to her for the wonderful work she did with you all.

I have set some work for numeracy and literacy for the children to complete just for this week. 

I was wondering if I could ask you all to get in touch with me at some point this week.  I would love to hear how you are all getting on and how your child is coping with the work sent home up to now so that I can gauge what to plan to send home over the next few weeks.  I am aware that this situation isn’t easy and if I can help at all I would love to be able to.

My email address is eheffron160@c2kni.net .  If you could email me and let me know how things are going, I would really appreciate it.  If anyone would prefer to speak to me over the telephone to discuss anything, please e mail me to let me know and I will be more than happy to phone you from school.  

I look forward to hearing from you all.

Yours faithfully,


Elizabeth Heffron
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